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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been in school for 3 weeks of 2017 and we continue to closely monitor the 

progress of our pupils. This week we did a maths book scrutiny. This is where we 

take a selection of books from each class and look at the standards and progress. 

The books remain strong and demonstrate good progress over time. The teachers 

are using marking to help their pupils correct mistakes and to take their learning 

onto the next step. 

Year 1 put on a splendid performance in assembly today all about the seasons. The 

children spoke and sang clearly and with confidence. The audience were entertained 

and informed. Year 1 looked very pleased, and they deserved too. Well done! 

1JL went on their attendance reward trip today and had a lovely afternoon at the 

Imax Cinema. It will be someone else’s turn next – who will it be?  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

These are the most current dates – events come up throughout the year but are 

occasionally subject to change, so double check here. 
 

 Tuesday 31st January – Year 1 Aquarium Trip  

 Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February 2017 – Half Term  

 Monday 20th February 2017 – Tutorial Day – School Closed to children 

 Monday 3rd April 2017 – Monday 17th April 2017 – Easter Holidays 

 Tuesday 18th April 2017 – INSET – School Closed 

 Monday 1st May 2017 – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 Thursday 4th May 2017 – Polling Station – School Closed 

 Monday 29th May 2017 – Friday 2nd June 2017 -  Half Term  

 Friday 21st July 2017 – Last Day of Summer Term 



 

 

I am on the Doddington Gate at least twice a week. I have noticed that at the 

beginning of January I had very few of you coming through late. This week there 

have been too many. Come on folks, don’t let our super improvement slip. I know it 

is cold, but school is warm and cosy! Please remember that if your child is not in 

class for register it closes at 9.00 a.m., so they will be late. Doddington Gate shuts at 

9.05 a.m. 

 

New Computing Resource   

At our staff training this week, Theo, our computing leader, 

introduced the teachers to a new scheme of work, which they 

will be using after half term.  

Our new scheme of work will introduce to children and staff, a range of exciting 
software and applications that will help our children acquire a good level of digital 
literacy. 

Children will develop programming and coding skills from year 1 onwards, they'll 
learn to interact with and produce a range of digital medias in text, audio, image and 
video. The scheme will help us in building the foundations for safe and responsible 
computer usage as our children at Keyworth grow. 

 

Tutorial Day 

On Monday 20th of February there will be a Tutorial Day at the school. This will give 

you a chance to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss your child’s progress. The 

School will therefore be closed to children however; they are welcome to attend the 

appointment with you. 

This year, all bookings will be going through ParentMail. This means that you will 

need to have signed up to ParentMail by 29th January at the latest. If, for any 

reason, you have already spoken to the school regarding ParentMail, then please 

come into the office so that we may help you.  

If you are experiencing any problems with this, please do not hesitate to contact the 

office. We are happy to help you with any issues.  

 

 



 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

We are collecting Active Kids vouchers 

from Sainsbury’s! There is a box in the 

office for you to drop any Active Kids 

vouchers you are given. The more vouchers 

the more money we have to put towards cooking and sports equipment!  

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

We still have one place for football and two for dance/drama. 

If you would like to put your child on the list then please contact the office. 

The After School Club (all school year) payments can be paid either on ParentMail or 

in the office.  

 

Gymnastics Opportunity Taster Sessions – February Half Term 

 



 

 

Keyworth Houses and Rewards for 13/01/16 – 19/01/16 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Well done to the Sapphire House for scoring the highest amount of gems collected for 
last week!  

 
Well done to all the children mentioned below! 

W/E 

19/01 
STAR MATHS WRITER 

CHEST 

TOTALS  

RKR Salmaan Benite Rose 16 

RCT Zineddine Holly Zainab 25 

1JL Lexie Murlina Kajus 37 

1LB Whole Class Bryony Leanne 25 

2TP Shaloom Tarik Nathan 39 

2MV Zeynep Elijah Allahreny 11 

3EW Omosede Jaheim Jersey 6 

3MB Aliyah Nadine Lola 8 

4CW Gabby Taaliyah Emmanuel 35 

4BP Connie Amine Sean 14 

5JG Miguel Ollie Romain 4 

5JA Sarah Shea Keziah 15 

6JM Samantha Chantelle Mariam 19 

6WD Phoenix Samanta Rassim 11 

 
Well done to Class 6JM for having the best attendance last week achieving 

98.26%! 

Have a safe and happy weekend!  

624 817 687 633 


